Darcy Righello

I urge you to please think about the health and safety of the residents of Corona de Tucson and
surrounding areas. This potential mine is going to do so much harm to people's health, ruin the
natural beauty of this special place and destroy vital anima habitat. There has to be a better answer
than ruining people's lives and disrupting nature in ways that are irreversible. Please think about
the future of our children and the fact that there is a school 1 mile from where the mine will be
dropping tailings. This is a foreign company and what benefit does any of this have to the people
who live and call this beautiful tone home? I ask that you think about all the damage this mine will
do.

With respect,
Darcy Righello



